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the lobby. 

Hands Starks a clipboard. 

ANDREW 
Our cameras on the elevator have been 
down a few days so everyone signs in. 
To answer your question. 

STARKS 
Who was the guard downstairs 
yesterday? 

ANDREW 
Benji is... 

JOSEPH 
What's his name? 

ANDREW 
Benjamin Perez. 

Joseph writes this. 

ANDREW 
He works the lobby until 6pm, but he 
didn't work yesterday. Home with the 
flu. 

STARKS 
Was there another security guard 
working with you last night? 

ANDREW 
No, just me. 

STARKS 
Do you know if she had problems with 
any of her clients? 

ANDREW 
I don't think so. 

STARKS 
You don't think so? You have a more 
definitive answer? 

ANDREW 
No, she had no problems with her 
clients, I'm sure of it. 
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STARKS 
How can you be so certain? You don't 
have any cameras down there. You go 
down on that floor much, mix and 
mingle? 

ANDREW 
I walk the floors sometimes, yeah. So. 

STARKS 
Well who watches the cameras?.. Hmm? 
While you're mixing and mingling who's 
watching the cameras? 

ANDREW 
No one was on that floor last night, 
other than me who called you, and that 
wasn't until this morning when I found 
them... 

STARKS 
You found them? So somebody walked in 
your building murdered two people and 
all you have to say is that "you found 
them?" You're the only one working, 
there's no cameras that could see you 
coming in or out, am I right? 

ANDREW 
What? 

STARKS 
There's no one else who can 
corroborate your story? 

ANDREW 
Audrey didn't have enemies, everyone 
loved her! 

STARKS 
She's dead. Murdered. You obviously 
know shit. I should arrest you on 
suspicion of Murder. 

ANDREW 
For what? I didn't do anything? 

Starks turns. 

JOSEPH 
John! Here's my card, anything comes 


